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Tom Izor called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. 

 

Members Present:  Tom Izor, Dennis Cordell, Daryl Weller, Anna Sizemore arrived at 

6:40 p.m. 

 

Members Absent:  None 

 

Visitors:  Bob Coulter, Valley View Booster Club 

 

VISITOR COMMENTS:  

 

Bob Coulter, Valley View Booster Club, presented an idea to the board for an event in the 

park similar to an Oktoberfest.  They would like to use the community center and hope 

that it is something that would start small and develop into something bigger.   

 

The club would need to get permission from the Jackson Township Trustees and 

Farmersville Council to have alcohol in the park.  It was suggested that they might want 

to include a car show or fishing tournament.   

 

Mr. Coulter will come back to the board with more information. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Weller to approve the May 13, 2021 regular meeting 

minutes as submitted.   ALL IN FAVOR.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

FINANCE REPORT: 

 

The Board reviewed the finance report submitted by the Fiscal Officer.   

 

Motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Weller to approve the finance report as submitted 

by the Fiscal Officer.  ALL IN FAVOR.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:  None. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Mrs. Sizemore requested to hire Eyan Haemmerle as a lifeguard and Payton Dilldine as 

a Slide Dispatcher.   
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Motion by Mr. Izor, second by Mr. Weller to approve the hires as requested.  ALL IN 

FAVOR. MOTION CARRIED. 

 

Mrs. Sizemore stated we are only a few days into the season but things are going well.   

 

Mr. Izor stated there was some vandalism to the restrooms again and the police were 

called. 

 

The Board then held a brief discussion regarding the hiring of Phil Sears as a part-time 

custodian. 

 

Motion by Mr. Weller, second by Mr. Cordell to hire Phil Sears as a part-time custodian 

for $1.00 per year.  ALL IN FAVOR.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS: 

 

Mr. Izor stated Jones Fish restocked the pond with 25 large mouth bass, 100 bluegill and 

125 channel catfish for $1,129.80. 

 

Mr. Izor then stated that according to the Village administrator the paving project should 

be approved by the County this week and Houser is scheduled to come out in middle 

July.  The Center Street project is supposed to begin the middle to end of July at the 

earliest.  The walking path will still be open. 

 

Mr. Cordell stated the picnic tables are still three weeks away.  He and Mr. Weller will put 

them together. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There being no further business, motion by Mr. Weller, second by Mr. Izor to adjourn the 

meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Anna M. Sizemore 


